From: Miranda Holms |

Sent: 07 June 2021 12:16

To: Nathaniel Young

Cc: Elizabeth Beaumont; Richard Limbrick; Planning Planning

Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2021/1813/P - Primrose Hill 5G Mast

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Hi Nathaniel,

I'm writing to object to the planning application 2021/1813/P - for the installation of an over sized 5G mast by the
entrance to Primrose Hill Park.

This is a conservation area and the park is a huge draw for people looking for a respite from city life and to
spend time in nature. We need to protect our green spaces and this mast would be an eyesore and
completely out of keeping with the park and the local area.

The mast is enormous and completely out of proportion with the surrounding street lamps and trees. To
have it in such a prominent place would ruin the view of the park from the nearby houses and for visitors
coming to use the park. The edge of the park is a clean stretch of path with just the railings and lampposts
down towards the village - the installation would completely ruin the visual effect of the parks perimeter
and it would be unfortunate to set a precedent that anything can be stuck up anywhere in the area no matter
how unsuitable.

There are alternative more industrial sites in the area where the mast would be less obvious. However in it's
proposed (unsuitable) location it would stick out like a sore thumb and completely ruin the feel of the park
and surrounding area.

Please reject this planning application and rethink the masts location.
| live at 66 Regents Park Road, London, NW1 78X, UK.
Best

Miranda

Miranda Holms



